
5123 Branon 
Dr. 

El Paso, TX 
79924 

(915)791-4931 

Office Hours: 

Monday - Friday  

8:00am - 4:30pm 

Center Manger 

Marcelina Meza 

(915)791-4930 

Family Service  

Worker 

Olivia Pacheco 

(915)791-4932 

Center Clerk 

Karla Urquiza 

(915)791-4931 

Bus Driver 

Nancy 
Castañeda 

Bus Moitor 

Cynthia  

Martinez 

Custodian 

Jazmin Gomez 

Teachers/ 
Teacher Assis-

tants 

Rm1. 

G. Enriquez (T) 

A. Hoffman (T) 

Rm2.  

O. Valles (T) 

S. Herrera (TA) 

RM 3.  

I. Armendariz 
(T) 

R. Hernandez 
(TA) 

Attention Parents! 

Children will have early 
release on Tuesday, 
February 6th 2024 and 
on Wednesday, February 
14th at 11:30 am due to 
Teachers and staff          
In-Service.  

REMINDER 

Please connect to 
Class  Dojo to    

communicate directly with 
teachers for any news or 

events happening at school. 

Important Dates:  

 Early release 2/6 and 2/14 @11:30 

 Parent Meeting 2/14 @10:30 am 

 Jersey Day! 2/9 

 Valentines card           
exchange 2/14 

 

Physicals, Immunizations, 
and Dentals 

We still have children that 
need their physical and dental 
exam. We are asking all par-
ents to please make an effort 
to ensure that all medical doc-
uments are current or up to 
date.  

Attendance Policy  

Parents, if your child is going 
to be absent please notify the 
front office within an hour of 
entry time at (915)791-4931 
and specify the 
reason for the   
absence.  

Center Staff 

Parents we will have a     
Valentines Card Exchange 
on  Wednesday, February 
14th. Teachers will provide 
a list with the name of 
classmates if you would like 
to participate. Children are  
allowed to bring candy      
individually wrapped and no 
peanuts.  

We invite all children to wear 
their jersey or 
Head Start shirt on  
February 9th to 
celebrate Super 
Bowl Sunday.  

Monthly Parent 
Meeting 

We invite 
all Branon parents to 
join our next Parent 
Meeting on Wed.,     
February 14th at 
10:30a.m at the office.  
We will discuss upcoming 
events and other im-
portant   information.  
We hope to see you 


